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Date: 10th March 2015 

 

PORT INFORMATION 
NOTICE 

 
NO.1 – 2015 

 
King Abdullah Port 

 
SUBJECT: 

 
Disposing of Waste /Garbage 

in Harbour Waters 
 
 
  

To all Port Operators, Owners, Masters, Agents of Vessels, 
Port Contractors and Sub-contractors 

 
 
Disposal of any kind of garbage, or any other material waste likely to cause 
pollution in the harbour, its entrance and approach channel, is strictly 
forbidden. 
 
  
Appropriate action will be taken against any person, or company found to be 
breach of this Notice. 

 
 
 
 
* This Port Information Notice will remain in force until further notice. 
 


